
           
 

PORTER COUNTY 4-H SWINE PROJECT 
TOM HANNON FAMILY MEMORIAL AWARD 

 
This award is dedicated to the memory of Tom and Bonnie Hannon.   
 
Tom was a 10- year 4-H swine member and guided each of his four 
children through 10 years in the swine project in Porter County.  Tom 
served over 30 years as a member of the Porter County Swine 
Committee, weighing pigs through most of those years.   Bonnie was 
your typical 4H Mom, attending all the livestock shows no matter what 
day, or what year.  The greatest days of her life were visiting with 
people during the Porter County Fair. 
 
The highlight of Tom and Bonnie’s summer was being at the fair, helping 
and supporting young people with their projects.  Tom passed away in 
May of 2014 and Bonnie in January of 2020.  This award will be given 
annually in their memory. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



GENERAL TERMS & CONDITIONS 
 

1. Applicants must complete the application and return to the 
Extension office prior to the June 30 deadline each year. 

 
2. Applicants must be current 10-year 4-H swine project members. 

 
3. Selection of the award winner shall be made by a committee 

consisting of a member of the Tom Hannon family, a member of 
the Porter County 4H Swine Committee and a member of the 
Porter County 4H Council. 

 
4. Award will be presented during the swine show on Tuesday 

during the fair. 
 

 
TOM HANNON MEMORIAL AWARD 

APPLICATION 
 
 
 
Name____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
4-H Club______________________________________  Township______________________ 
 
Year in 4H________________________   Year in Swine Project____________________ 
 
Home Address__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Telephone number_____________________________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone number_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Name(s) of parent(s) or guardian(s)_________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 



Briefly describe why you feel that you should receive this award:  
 


